
 

 

 

 

 

Framingham Democratic Committee 
 

Framingham, Massachusetts 
Framingham.Democrats@gmail.com 

www.framinghamdems.org 

 

 

For More Information Contact:  

Doug Lawrence, Secretary:  douglaswlawrence@gmail.com 

 

For Immediate Release 
 

Statement on the FDC Chair’s remarks 

 

Framingham (2/17/2023)— On Wednesday February 16th the Executive Committee of the 

Framingham Democratic Committee voted to issue the following statement about the remarks of Mike 

Hugo, our Committee Chair, at the February 7th City Council meeting:  

 

“The Chair’s remarks were harmful, misleading, and wrong. They did not accurately reflect the vote 

of the full Framingham Democratic Committee and we fully disavow and denounce them. We are 

deeply sorry to all for these remarks and have put in place processes to avoid future occurrences.” 

 

Rosamond Hooper-Hamersley           Co-Vice Chair 

Cesar Stewart-Morales  Co-Vice Chair 

Larry Stoodt    Treasurer 

Parwez Wahid    Co-Affirmative Action and Outreach Advisor 

Dr. Yvonne Spicer    Co-Affirmative Action and Outreach Advisor 

Doug Lawrence   Secretary 
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